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Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

April             1- 15            AASA State Testing
3rd-8th

April               15th Spring Recess-No
School

April                18th Teacher In Service-No
School

April                21st          5th Field Trip

April                  25th        6th Field Trip

April                  26th        Band Concert @6:00 P.M.

April                 28th         Choir Concert @6:00

May                 4-6           8th Catalina Island trip

May                   5             4th Grade Opera

May                    9th         Prescott Valley
Parade@9:00 A.M.

May                   10th        Art Expo @6:00

May                16-19th 2 Hour Early Release

May                17th          8th grade promotion@3:00

May                18th        Jr. Dance@10:00 A.M.

May                 19th Last Day of School

Staff resumes are available for all to view in the Jr.
High office.

Reminder not to drop your children off at the Jr.
High office before 8:15 a.m.
Franklin Parents and Guardians, please email the school
to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's
name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the
REASON for their absence.
melaniefranklin@fppspv.net
stacibarker@fppspv.net

Remember that you can access your child’s grade
through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Youth Art Month ]-.

The month of march is Youth Art Month The
Town of Prescott Valley and the Prescott Valley
Parks, Arts, and Recreation Commission held a
Youth Art showcase. There were 15 students
from J.R. High classes who entered the
showcase. We are proud to say that Ashlynn M.
won honorable mention for her artwork that she
entered into the showcase.

We are happy to continue the celebration of
youth art month by participating this coming
Saturday in the Family Arts Festival Saturday,
April 9 from 9am to 12:30pm at the Prescott
Valley civic center - Theater on the Green,
Franklin Jr. High art students will be selling
their work to help earn money for our art
classroom. All sales will 100% benefit our
classroom. Thank you for all your support!

~ Sawyer F. & R.J. H.~



Principal’s Message
Franklin Parents/Guardians, Students, and
Faculty,

Our state testing has concluded. Yahoo!
Our teachers worked very hard this year to
ensure that students were adequately prepared
for the test. Our students tried their best and we
are proud of their efforts! A special thank you
to Mrs. Goeke, our district test coordinator who
worked tirelessly to ensure that our students and
staff had a positive testing experience. Please
remember that our school year is not over and
we need your continued support to ensure that
your child(ren) are on time to school and
present each day. Our teachers will now focus
on ensuring that students are prepared for the
next grade level for the remainder of this school
year.

Thank you for your continued support,

Principal Gabaldon

W

After School Update

Franklin Families,

The last day for before school Spalding
tutoring, K-5th grade after school tutoring,
junior high after school tutoring, and all after
school clubs will be Thursday,  April 29th.
Please plan accordingly as K-5th grade students
will all dismiss M-Th beginning Monday, May
2nd at 2:45 and 6th-8th grade students at 3:00.

Thank you,
Principal Gabaldon


